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Basel, 10 June 2013
Dear Ladies and Gentlemen,
We wish to inform you that we are closing down the Tamiflu IV CU Programme by 30 June 2013.

The requests to participate in the IV CU Programme have shown a steady decline since the pandemic,
numbering only 10 in the most recent season. Following our decision to close down IV clinical studies with
the result that we would not seek registration for this formulation, Roche no longer has any clinical or
technical development work ongoing to support the IV formulation. Consequently neither replenishment of
supply or provision of a defintive dosing recommendation will be possible, hence the decision to close the
programme at this time.

Moreover, as development work and an associated CU programme continue for another neuraminidase
inhibitor we believe the needs of the few patients requiring this formulation can be met.
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A report on the limited safety data from the IV CU Programme and the clinical study reports from the halted
clinical trials will be sent to you in due course.

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,
F. Hoffmann-La Roche Ltd

Tamiflu International Medicinal Leader Regulatory Program Manager




